
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 


WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555·0001 

September 27,2012 

Mr. D. W. Rencurrel 
Sr. Vice President, Technical 

Support and Oversight 
STP Nuclear Operating Company 
P.O. Box 289 
Wadsworth, TX 77483 

SUBJECT: 	 SCHEDULE REVISION FOR THE SAFETY REVIEW OF THE SOUTH TEXAS 
PROJECT, UNITS 1 AND 2, LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION 
(TAC NOS. ME4936 AND ME4937) 

Dear Mr. Rencurrel: 

By letter dated October 25,2010, South Texas Project Nuclear Operating Company (STPNOC) 
submitted an application pursuant to Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR) 
Part 51 and 10 CFR Part 54, to renew the South Texas Project (STP), Units 1 and 2, operating 
licenses NPF-076 and NPF-080, respectively, for review by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission (NRC or the staff). Due to a recent scheduling request from the Advisory 
Committee on Reactor Safeguards (ACRS), the staff finds it necessary to reschedule your 
ACRS meetings on the STPNOC license renewal application (LRA). This request, combined 
with the need to further assess the selective leaching of aluminum bronze open item, has led 
the staff to revise future milestones to "to be determined" (TBD). Enclosed is the staffs revised 
safety review schedule. 

Specifically, the staff has revised the license renewal review schedule for the Safety Evaluation 
Report (SER) with Open Items (Ols), ACRS subcommittee meeting, the final SER, and the 
ACRS full committee meeting to TBD. This schedule will be updated once the new ACRS dates 
have been determined. 

The NRC will continue to follow established review procedures and the enclosed safety review 
schedule to complete the reviews required by 10 CFR Part 54. If you have any questions on 
this revised schedule, please contact Mr. John Daily, Project Manager for the safety review of 
the STP, Units 1 and 2, LRA, by telephone at 301-415-3873 or y e-mail at john.daily@nrc.gov. 

oh . Lubi ki, Director 
DiVision of License Renewal 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. 50-498 and 50-499 

Enclosure: 
Revised Schedule 
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SOUTH TEXAS PROJECT, UNITS 1 AND 2 

LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION 


UPDATED SAFETY REVIEW SCHEDULE 


t ...•• ....' 
••••••••••• 

......... ...• Mitesti,nte>. .... 
/. .. Scbe.dule; ~/. ·Aetual 

Receive license renewal application (LRA) 10/26/10 10/28/10 
Publish Federal Register Notice (FRN) - LRA availability 12/09/10 12/09/10 
Public Meeting - License Renewal Overview and Environmental Scoping 03/02/11 03/02/11 
Deadline for filing hearing requests and petitions for intervention 03/14/11 03/14/11 
Audit - Scoping & Screening Audit Methodology 05/16/11 05/20/11 
Audit - Aging Management Programs 06/13/11 06/24/11 
Issue safety evaluation report (SER) with open items TBD 
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards (ACRS) Subcommittee TBD 

Issue final SER TBD 
ACRS full committee meeting TBD 
Decision - Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (if no hearing) TBD 
Commission decision (if hearing) TBD 

ENCLOSURE 
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Sincerely, 

IRA! 
John W. Lubinski, Director 
Division of License Renewal 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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